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LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
As everyone is well aware, inflation has risen the costs of every single thing from a
consumer's point of view. Customer charges for natural gas, in addition of the delivery
charges, Federal Carbon Charge and now the proposed increases by Enbridge are very
concerning to say the least! Why are huge companies allowed to gouge its consumers on a
continuous basis? Why are we being charged for a natural gas "holding" fee to consumers?
Isn't it the company who should be responsible for storing it in order to deliver the product to
its consumers? Why are we paying for its storage on a individual residential, commercial,
industrial basis. I feel as if we are being taken advantage of and these companies are double
dipping into the pockets of its already cash strapped citizens. Where will it end?
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